
Reference #: 2025-27-IPF  

From: Inpatient & Outpatient Healthcare Quality Systems Development and Program 

Support 

Sent: July 24, 2025 

To: Inpatient Psychiatric Facility Quality Reporting (IPFQR) Program Listserve 

Subject: IPFQR - Delayed Reporting for HBIPS-EVT Duplicate Criteria 8 and 9 

Announcement from the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS): 

Duplicate Criteria 8 and 9 for HBIPS-EVT has been disabled as of 7/18/2025.  These 
duplicate criteria will be refreshed the weekend of 7/26. 

Going forward, due to performance issues, the reporting results for the following 
duplicate criteria will be available the day after submitting files. 

• Duplicate Criteria 8: Exact match on Provider Id, Event Date, and Hospital Patient 
Id, but Event Type does not match 

• Duplicate Criteria 9: Exact match on Provider Id, Event Type, and Hospital Patient 
Id, but Event date does not match 

All other duplicate criteria will continue to be reported real time. 

Log into HQR  

Sent from an unmonitored email address. Replies will not be read. 

   For further assistance regarding the information contained in this message, contact 

   the CCSQ Support Center: 

   QNetSupport@cms.hhs.gov 

   866.288.8912 

   TTY: 877.715.6222 

   Mon. - Fri., 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. ET 

https://hqr.cms.gov/hqrng/login


You are receiving this message because you are a user of the Hospital Reporting system. 


